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Director Paul Brierley of the Arizona Department of Agriculture (AZDA) and Tom Davis, President of the 
Agribusiness & Water Council of Arizona (ABWC) are requesting that you reserve 

Friday, March 28th for the 6th Annual Agribusiness Roundtable: “Challenges, Resources, and Solutions”. 
We will be meeting at Salt River Project's PERA Training & Conference Center.  

1 E. Continental Drive, Tempe, Arizona. 
This event is an opportunity to hear from high level speakers with a wide representation of agriculture,   

discussing important agribusiness related issues in the state of Arizona and beyond.  
There are some great opportunities to help sponsor this year’s Roundtable.  Most of all we would like you 

to come, participate and enjoy learning and visiting with hundreds of your fellow agriculturists.  
Please feel free to share this invitation with others who may be interested.        

We hope to see you on Friday, March 28th! 

Tom Davis
President, ABWC

Paul Brierley
Director, Dept. of Agriculture


